
December 17, 2018
Congratulations to 4 new graduates, Tony, Marcene, Becky and Cynda.

Call to order: 7:25 by John Arnold
The Wilde Bunch Annual General Meeting
Albuquerque Square Dance Center, Hawkins Road, Albuquerque, New Mexico 

General discussion:
– Community Dance – December 31
– Holiday Party at Steve and Betty Rohde's home, December 22.
– Dark on December 24 and 25
– Open house at Rick's house, December 25
– New mainstream class starting on January 7
– C-1 class starting January ?
– When offering Plus Blast Classes – no fee
– Saturday workshops for new Mainstream dancers

Current Board Members “Thanks...”    
   John Arnold, President
   Georgian Sparta, Vice President    
   Steven Luchini, Outreach    
   Jeff Willet, Member-at-Large    
   Janice Taylor, Secretary    
   Penelope Becker, Class Director
   Sam Kohler, Treasurer    

Motion to accept Candidates made by Scott / 2nd by Tony. Motion passed by acclamation. 

The new Board Members:    
   Sam Kohler, President  
   Georgian Sparta, Vice President   
   Janice Taylor, Secretary    
    Penelope Becker, Class Director    
    Adam Olivieri, Outreach    
   Jeff Willet, Member-at-Large    
   John Arnold Treasurer 
   
2018 Highlights by John Arnold, President:

 Thanks to Kris and Scott for their great calling throughout the year.
 Membership has increased from 58 members to 72 members.
 Another great yard sale thanks to Rick, Betty, Steve and others.
 Successful 35th Anniversary Weekend with over 120 people attending.
 Club again participated in the annual Pride Parade.
 We had one Spring dance and two potluck parties.
 We hosted two community dances on New Year’s Eve and again in June.
 We collected over $1600 in Piggy Bank donations.
 Club’s financial status remain excellent. 

Motion to adjourn by Sam Kohler / 2nd by Jeff Willet. Adjourned at 7:32 by acclamation.



Respectfully submitted by Janice Taylor, Secretary


